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21st June 2021 

Dear Parent/s in P3 to P6, 

Like in previous years I am planning a summer scheme for the pupils in P3 to P6. This will run for 3 

weeks from 10am – 2pm. Pupils will need a light lunch and there will be no charge. No school 

uniform required. Otherwise normal school arrangements but the emphasis will be on having fun! 

Week 1 – 19th July – 23rd July  

P3/4 – Art/Design Technology/ Games /Reading Challenge 

P5/6 - Art/Design Technology/ Games /Reading Challenge 

Week 2 – 26th July – 30th July  

P3/4 – Multi Sports Camp  

P5/6 - Art/Design Technology/ Games /Reading Challenge 

Week 3 – 2nd August – 6th August  

P5/6 Multi sports Camp  

P3/4 Art/Design Technology/ Games /Reading Challenge 

Booking will be essential. This can be done by Google Classroom – booking using a Google form. 

Link 

This will open on Monday 21st June and will close on the 25th June. I will need final numbers so that I 

can staff the Summer Scheme.  

I will try and place all children who apply but there may need to be flexibility around this. 

Many thanks, 

Mr. Mc Gurk Principal  

 

 

 


